





Pre-school Newsletter

December 2016

Follow us on Facebook!

Dear parents and carers,

We wish all of our children and their families a very Merry Christmas and hope you enjoy your festive holidays!

Thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas Party, it was a huge success and lots of fun!

Freddie and Lyndsay the Guide Dogs!

We we visited by a Guide Dog last week. The children really enjoyed listening to David and Mary talk about the important work Freddie does, how he helps David and how they look after him. We all stroked Freddie, he was really cute! Lyndsay, the puppy also came with Nikki, she was very excited!



Happy Birthday to!!!



Charlotte 21st



Leea 27th

We welcome Laura, our new Deputy Manager to our team!

The week commencing 12th December – children will visit from our nursery on Lickhill Road

We have a card list and post box in our entrance if your child would like to send Christmas Cards to their friends!

We will be having Christmas Lunch 13th December

Christmas Term dates

_

- Funding finishes 16th
 Dec
- Last day 23rd Dec
- Re-open Tuesday 3rd
 January
- Funding returns Monday 9th Jan 17

Story and Rhyme of the month

We will be reading 'Jack Frost' written by Kazuno Kohara and singing 'When Santa got stuck up the Chimney!'